

TSP-2000-2001



Nutan Guha Biswas Secretary (TW) Phone: 03192/33113

Fax: 03192/35412

Port Blair dated the & November, 2000

Dear Dr Raw,

Kindly refer to Director (TW)'s letter No. 1-546/2000-2001/912 dated 3.9.2000 calling for the schemes in respect of your sector for inclusion in Annual Tribal Sub-Plan 2000-2001. The schemes in respect of your sector have already been scrutinised and sent back to you vide Director (TW)'s letter No.1- 179/96-TW/954 dated 11.10.2000 requesting you to send 100 copies of the schemes latest by 12.10.2000, but the requisite number of copies is yet to be received from you. As a result, compilation of Tribal Sub-Plan 2000-2001 is held up.

In this connection it is pointed out that the Tribal Welfare department is required to provide copies of the Tribal Sub-Plan to Member of Parliament and members or Latrict Planning Committee in connection with its meeting to be held shortly 10 days in a vance, but the copies cannot be supplied to them due to delay in receipt of the schemes from you.

I shall, therefore, be grat ful if you could kindly look in to the matter and send the requisite copies of the schemes in respect of your sector latest by 7.11.2000.

Yours sincerely,

(Nutan Guha Biswas)

Dr. R. B. Rai, Director of Animal Husbandry & Veterinary Services

जारी किया गया ISSUED